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11th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you! 

Thank you so much for your wonderful support of both our Harvest Festival and 

yesterday’s Hello Yellow – Wear Yellow for World Mental Health Day. We were 

overwhelmed by the amount of produce donated to the Foodbank, and are also so 

grateful for the amazing £187.85 that was donated for MIND. 

A couple of reminders… 

…A reminder for orders of Christmas Cards and Gifts with the School Christmas Card 

Project that the deadline is fast approaching! You can order Christmas Cards, Mugs, 

labels, Scented Candles, Calendars and much more whilst helping raised funds for the 

school. Please note the cut off date for orders being delivered to school is midnight on 

the 12th October 2024. It's great when all the orders are delivered to school and we can 

hand them out to the children rather than having them delivered home (with you having 

to pay the postage). So, don't forget the deadline and save on postage costs at the same 

time!"  

 

To place an order please visit www.order.schoolprintworld.co.uk and enter the login 

details from the proof card. 

  

Thank you for your support in helping raise funds for the school. 

 

The PTFA discos are next week – the final day to book tickets is Monday. 

 

Thank you for your continued support – have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Tina Holditch 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.order.schoolprintworld.co.uk/

